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Jen Hukari and Gina Coons, co-
chairs of the Genoa Halloween 
Party, would like to thank all the 
volunteers that helped so much — 
we could not have done it without 
all of your hard work and support!

anks to Cory Billman, Dan 
Walters and Jeff Codding for toting 
the kids all around town on the 
Halloween Hay Ride wagons.

We would also like to give special 
thanks to Happy Notes Music and 
Maureen Conlin for providing such 
great music and entertainment — 
the kids had a blast. 

Maureen and her family moved 
to Genoa just last spring. Maureen 
teaches music classes all around 
Carson Valley and Douglas County, 
provides entertainment for parties 
and teaches music workshops. 

Please visit her website at 
www.happynotesmusic.com or call 
(602) 820-1900 for information 
about all the music services she 
provides.

Thank You, 
Volunteers!
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